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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

 

Ofsted Parent View 
 

Thank you to the 178 out of 540 families who have completed the Parent View survey.  Please can we 

encourage those who haven’t yet done so to complete this by following the link below. It takes just a couple 

of minutes to register on the Ofsted site, then you can complete the quick survey, which also only takes just 

5-10 minutes: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 
 

Pupils will be able to have a Christmas lunch on Wednesday 20 December (please see menu on the page 

below).  Please remind your child/ren to let their College Tutor know on Monday if they would like to order a 

lunch. 
 

Main and dessert - £3.50 

Main - £2.50 

Dessert – 80p 
 

Pupils in receipt of free school meals will be entitled to the full meal (inc. dessert) as their usual daily allowance. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Year 9 Data Collection 
 

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already completed their child’s personal update form. If you have 

not yet completed this please follow the link below. 

https://forms.gle/UmdvmhysRUwqCTp57 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Co-curricular Gardening Club 
 

During the winter months, until further notice, Gardening Club will run only on Week A. This is because of the 

weather and limited activities we can do outside during this time of year. This change will happen from Monday 

4 December (week A) and sessions will be a mixture of indoor and, where possible, outdoor activities.  
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